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NEW RESIDENTS GERRY 

A Irishman who 

used to work in the 

police in Ireland. 

VERA 

A sociable lady 

who worked as an 

administrator at 

Bury MBC 

Many happy returns to  

 

We have also had the privilege and 

pleasure of celebrating 

FLORENCE’S 102ND BIRTHDAY          

EDITH 

Enjoys chatting 

to friends and 

the watching 

TV. 

 

SONYA, JOAN, MARGRET H, WINIFRED, MAUREEN, 

FRANCES, SUSAN, EMILY, BERYL & ELSIE 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BIRTHDAYS 

MARINA 

Enjoys knitting, 

embroidery and 

sitting with friends  

MARGARET 

A friendly lady 

who enjoys a 

social smoke 
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MESSAGES FROM 

FACEBOOK 

Here are some wonderful 

comments we’ve received 

over Christmas on our 

Facebook Page.  

‘What a blessing you all are’ 

Helen M 

‘Such Christmas Joy. 

Wonderful’ Bob M 

 ‘Beautiful pictures. Thank you to all the staff for making it 

a special day’ Sandra H 

‘Fabulous photos, everyone looks to have had a wonderful 

time. You are amazing in all that you do for the residents’ 

Lesley G 
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In October we welcomed a lovely 

group of children from St Mary's 

School. We gave them a tour of the 

building and set them a challenge 

to find all the animal posters 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ACTIVITIES AND EVENTS 

The residents enjoyed an afternoon at the ‘Cliffe 

Pub’ celebrating Oktoberfest. We had lots of 

beer, Wurstl sausages and German music.  

VISIT FROM  

ST MARYS SCHOOL 

We now have a large jigsaw table 

permanently situated in the lounge for our 

residents to leisurely use. The latest puzzle 

is of a 1940’s cottage which is 100 pieces.    

JIGSAW TABLE 

stuck up around the home. We introduced them to the residents and gave them 

refreshments whilst they sat and talked to them. Finally, the children opened our on-

site convenience store and helped serve our residents. The residents loved seeing the 

young children and we look forward to them returning in the new year.  

ADELE RICHARDSON 
In October we enjoyed an afternoon 

with Adele and her partner who 

performed 50’s & 60’s rock classics.  
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ACTIVITIES AND EVENTS 

TRIP TO WELLY CAFÉ, BURY 

The residents and staff  
had a spooktacular day for Halloween. They enjoyed fancy 

dress, pumpkin carving, arts and crafts, a quiz and a spooky 

film! 

In November, a group of residents enjoyed a trip 

to the Welly Café for a spot of lunch. 

JOE COCKX  

In November we 

had a fantastic 

afternoon with 

Joe Cockx – 

‘Everyones 

favourite 

Grandson’. 

ARMISTICE DAY  

FOOTBALL WORLD CUP 

To remember those who died in the 

war, we held a 2-minute silence in 

the lounge and had an afternoon 

tea party.  

The residents enjoyed bunting 

making and cheering on 

England and Wales in the 

World Cup.  
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ACTIVITIES AND EVENTS 

 

HERE ARE SOME OF  

THE ACTIVITIES AND EVENTS WE HAD  

ON OVER THE FESTIVE PERIOD… 

CHRISTMAS  

JUMPER DAY 

PAUL BRYANS 

CHRISTMAS SHOW 

CHRISTMAS CARD 

MAKING AND 

 BAUBLE 

DECORATING 

CHRISTMAS FANCY DRESS 

Thank you so much to everyone for their raffle donations and 

purchasing of raffle tickets. We have raised an incredible £270.00 
towards our residents’ funds! Any suggestions for trips out welcome. 
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OTHER NOTICES 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ACTIVITIES AND EVENTS FESTIVE PARTY GAMES 

CHRISTMAS DINNER 

THE RESIDENTS 

ALSO ENJOYED 

CAROLS FROM 

ST JOHNS 

CHURCH AND A 

PERFORMANCE 

FROM A LOCAL 

BRASS BAND 

 

We welcome four new members of staff to our Abbeycliffe family.   

Congratulations to Seana, Selina and Danielle on 

completing their Care Certificates. The standards 

of this course are set by Health Education 

England, Skills for Care and Skills for England. A 

big well done to you all! 

NEW EMPLOYEES 

 

 

OUR NEW MEMORIAL GARDEN  

Details to follow.  

OPENING THIS SPRING……  

CARE CERTIFICATES 

 

 

CHLOE 
KITCHEN ASSISTANT 

GEMMA 
NIGHTS CARE ASSISTANT 

CHRISTINE T 
DOMESTIC ASSISTANT 

GLENYS 
DOMESTIC ASSISTANT 
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CONTACT US 

Any inquiries please contact Fiona or Hayley on  

0161 850 2851  

We’d like to say our goodbyes to Kath F who will 

be missed dearly. We hope you have settled well 

into your new home.  

JOB VACANCIES: SENIOR CARER AND ACTIVITIES COORDINATOR – PLEASE APPLY WITHIN 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OTHER NOTICES 

There were 12 awards and 30 trophies up for grabs. 

Each of our employees were invited to vote for their 

peers and attend the evening which was held at a local 

pub/restaurant. It was a fantastic evening with lots of 

cheers, dancing, drinks, flowers, and tears! 

Well done to all the winners and to each and every 
staff member…. you’re all fabulous and all deserve 

recognition for what you do! 
 

 

 

 

In November our aim 

was to boost employee 

welfare by providing the 

staff with wellness 

information sheets, free 

unlimited fruit, and 

informative library 

books to take away and 

read. 

STAFF WELLBEING MONTH 

 

 

In January we will be having 

the remaining bedrooms 

changed from carpet to vinyl 

flooring. We apologies in  

CARPET TO VINYL 

 

 

DIABETES TRAINING 

 

 

inconvenience  
caused.  

advance for any  

Well done to all our 

managers and 

seniors who 

completed their 

Diabetes training.   Diabetes  
training.  

In December we held our first ever 

Awards Night for our wonderful staff. 

 

https://www.carehome.co.uk/carehome.cfm/searchazref/84763#reviews

